
CDOT and Water Departments to Discuss 
Success of Albany Park Stormwater Diversion 
Tunnel in the 39th Ward
Chicago Department of Transportation (CDOT) 1st Deputy 
Commissioner Tom Carney, Department of Water Management (DWM) 
Commissioner Randy Conner and Metropolitan Water Reclamation 
District President Kari K. Steele to discuss recent rainstorms and the 
success of the Albany Park Stormwater Diversion Tunnel.
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WHAT: 	 Successful flood prevention by the Albany Park Stormwater Diversion Tunnel

WHO: 	 CDOT 1st Deputy Commissioner Tom Carney 
	 President MWRD Kari K. Steele 
	 Richard Guidice, OEMC
	 DWM Commissioner Randy Conner
	 Alderman Margaret Laurino (39th Ward)
	 Alderman-elect Samantha Nugent

WHERE: 	Park north of Foster Avenue at Springfield St. 

WHEN: 	 12 Noon, Wednesday, May 1, 2019 

You can follow CDOT on digital media:
Twitter: @ChicagoDOT/ Facebook: www.facebook.com/CDOTNews

Follow the MWRD @mwrdgc and https://www.facebook.com/MetropolitanWaterReclamation-
District


